
September 15, 2023


Jo-Anne Rudy and Mallory Greenough

Burlington City Hall

462 Brant St.

Burlington Ontario L7R 3Z6


To Who It May Concern:


I am a very concerned resident of Burlington regarding Nelson Quarry and their 
impact on our future. I live in the immediate area of Nelson Quarry, close 
enough to see and hear the daily destruction of the existing Quarry and the 
natural surroundings in its vicinity for the last fifty plus years. Ten years ago I 
was told that the next 5 to 7 years the existing quarry will be closing.  In the last 
few years they have been working on an extension. Nelson Quarry will destroy 
what we the residents of Burlington treasure the most -  NATURE. Thousands of 
various types of trees, bushes and grasses, not to mention the various types of 
animals that will be directly affected by the loss of these trees. And just as 
important as the loss of nature our water supply will be greatly affected along 
with the air and noise quality plus the danger of flying debris. We are greatly 
concerned that it will greatly impact well water and the massive taking of water 
from the aquifer. The impacts of the blasting and the dangers of flying rocks and 
the incessant noise from the blasting and the 500-700 trucks daily moving the 
materials already greatly disrupted not only the nature around the quarry but our 
every day lives. This will only get significantly worse. 


We desperately need your help from city officials. We voted for you and have 
faith that you will do the right thing and sincerely hope that you will help us stop 
Nelson Quarry from progressing any further.


Sincerely yours,


Tibor Terecik

CPRM, September 18, 2023
PL-51-23

Correspondence from Tibor Terecik 


